
MEMORY GARDEN BRICKS 
GUYTON HISTORIC COMMISSION 

 
MEMORY GARDEN AT PILGRIM TRAIL 

 

Honor a loved one or mark a special date or special someone. 
 
Memorial bricks will be placed at the entrance to Pilgrim Trail. 
 
For more information, call City Hall 912-772-3353 or email 
crisa.fort@cityofguyton.com. 
 

Name_______________________________________________ 

Mailing Address_______________________________________ 

City______________________State_________ZIP___________ 

Phone (____)_____________ Email_______________________ 

 

Single Brick (3 lines) $45.00 

Single Brick (Please print clearly, one character per square, blank 
space between words.) 

              

              

              

 


